
 

 

 

 

 

4 June 2023 

 

Lily B of LP                                                                                                                                                        
Bahrain 

 

Dear Friends, 

On behalf of the entire team at Samson Assuta Hospital, I would like to express our sincerest 
gratitude for your generous donation of locally hand-made gifts and souvenirs to our 
hospital.  This special project, established to honor the memory of Lily, z”l, aims to ensure 
that her legacy of generosity, love and dedication to helping others continues to shine 
through. 

The proceeds generated by the sale of these gifts will play a crucial role in supporting 
medical research at the hospital and will touch the lives of countless individuals and their 
families.  By directing the funds towards research initiatives, we can advance our 
understanding of diseases, develop innovative treatments and improve the quality of care 
we provide to our patients. 

Your meaningful initiative not only showcases the rich cultural heritage of Bahrain but also 
represents the spirit of unity that binds Bahrain and Israel. 

Thank you for your remarkable generosity and support.  We are honored to be a part of this 
noble endeavor, and we are privileged to have partners like Lily B of LP who shares our 
vision of advancing medical research and improving patient care. 

May Lily’s memory be a blessing and may her legacy inspire others to follow in her footsteps 
of kindness, compassion and love. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

 

Shira Berliner                                                                                                                                            
Director of Philanthropy                                                                                                     
shirabe@assuta.co.il 
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